
Spring 2019 Bulletin Editor’s Report 
 
The next four deadlines are:  
 
Dec. 15  
March 10 
June 10 
Sept. 10 
 
Still haven’t gotten very far with getting printer quotes, but again, Sundance is doing 
a great job for us so it’s not a top priority.  
 
Cathy is working with Jim Morris on the centennial publications and we are gearing 
up for the winter issue.  
 
Thanks to everyone who has submitted content and helped with the proofreading 
and, of course, loyal IRISES advertisers.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Jane Milliman 
Editor, IRISES 
irises@janemilliman.com 
 


